
How can you help 
support this effort? 

Due to COVID-19 concerns, we 
cannot accept individual drop-
off supplies or donations.

Financial donations allow 
Girls Inc. the most flexibility 
in purchasing products given 
supply limitations at some 
stores.  Use Paypal online, 
Venmo or mail a check.
VENMO: @girlsincofworcester

ONLINE: girlsincworcester.org
include in the note section 
“Period Product Donation.” 

Financial Support

We cannot receive donations 
directly from individuals, 
but will accept any shipped 
directly from suppliers, stores, 
or Amazon. We plan to serve 
primarily teen girls, so pads 
are preferred; sizes 1, 2, 3 are 
recommended. Information is 
on our website.

Shipments should be sent 
directly to Girls Inc., 125 
Providence Street, Worcester, 
MA 01604.  Email us so we can  
anticipate the delivery.

Product Donation

WHEN:

WHERE:

WHAT:

WHO:

For more information, additional dates, and locations: 

Girls Inc. of Worcester, along with community leaders, want to assist 
ALL girls in Worcester with one month’s worth of period supplies.  
Girls are invited to pick up FREE products at our weekly distribution 
site(s).  We will be handing these out discreetly while maintaining 
social distance guidelines.

With schools closed, limited trips to the store, lost wages, and supply 
chain disruptions --- girls and women are adversely affected when it 
comes to period products.  Many don’t have the financial or familial 
resources to stock up or even access the products. Girls Inc. wants to 
meet this essential need for the girls our community during COVID-19 
by providing one months worth of FREE period products.

Girls Inc. of Worcester
125 Providence Street
Worcester, MA 01604

Every Tuesday in April, May, and June from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m. 
	 (April 21, 28 and May 5, 12, 19, 26 and June 2, 9, 16 and 23)
Every Thursday in April, May, and June from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m. 
 	 (April 23, 30 and May 7, 14, 21, 28 and June 4, 11, 18 and 25) 

Visit our website:	  
Email:

Social Media Channels:			 

www.girlsincworcester.org
info@girlsincworcester.org

*Additional dates and 

locations will be announced 

on our website and on 

social media channels as 

they become necessary.

Thank you to our current sponsors

and the dozens of individuals who have contributed their support in this project.

 

www.isupportthegirls.org


